

Monday, April 11, 7 p.m.

+Lolita Piga req by Alex

Tuesday, April 12, 9 a.m.

+Marguerite Gillard req by Family

Wednesday, April 13, 7 p.m.

Holy Family KofC Members, Living & Deceased & their Families

+Joseph Duncan Campbell

req by Paul & Charlotte Mulhern

Thursday, April 14, 9 a.m.

+Cheryl Cordick reg by Cordick Fam.

Friday April 15, 7 p.m.

- +Terry Borg req by Larry & Betty Sacchett
- +Durvalina & Paul Leonardo req by Dina Leal

Sp Int for Goldie Kostelski

Sp Int for 50th Wedding Anniversary of

Carmen & Ruben De Leon

- +Maryanne Gallagher
- +Eileen Belanger

Saturday, April 16

9 a.m. +Antonino Mizzi, Corrado &

Sebastana Latino req by

Maria Mizzi

5 p.m. +Gerald & Grace Cardona req

by Cardona Family



Eucharistic Adoration for **May 6th** is from noon to midnight. The Sisters of Life will lead the Holy Hour with music after the 7pm Mass.

Please come and join us and spend an hour with Jesus.

SENIORS GROUP

Holy Family Seniors group will meet on Wednesday, April 13th & 27th at 1:00pm in the Knights Room. Pls call Beth @ 289-2401499 for more details.

DIVINE MERCY PILGRIMAGE



We are inviting everyone to join Fr. László in the Divine Mercy pilgrimage from Sept. 29 to Oct. 9. Please get a copy of the itinerary at the back of the church. For more information, please call the office.

R.C.I.A.

Congratulations to all those who were welcomed into Holy Family at the Easter Vigil last week: Full initiation: Brianna Marshall and Shawn Lee-Kwong, Reception: Amanda Glover, Laurie Junner, Shelly Kuris, Tracy Scott, Christopher Van Goch. Confirmation: Monica Bombino, Conrad McDonald. We pray that they will all find joy and hope in their Catholic Faith and we will continue to support and keep them in prayer as they grow in the love of God and the Sacraments.

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS FAMILY BREAKFAST

Holy Family Knights of Columbus invite you to their annual breakfast on **April 24** after the 8:00 am, 9:30 am & 11:00 am Masses in the Msgr. Breen Hall. Prices are adults \$5, family is \$10. Please come and enjoy breakfast with us. Proceeds are used to support ministries throughout the year at Holy Family.

HOLY FAMILY 60S & 70S DINNER DANCE

We are inviting everyone to the Holy Family 60's and 70's Dinner and Dance that will be held in the church hall on Saturday **April 30** at 7pm. Great food, great music, and excellent silent auction items. Last year we had this event and all who attended had a great time. Tickets are \$30.00 each and are available for sale after all weekend Masses at the back of the church or contact the office or Paddy at 905-430-6906. All funds raised will be used to help the refugee family that our parish is sponsoring.

C.W.L. FASHION SHOW

Holy Family CWL presents our High Tea Fashion Show on Sunday **May 1, 2016 at 2p.m. in the Parish Hall**. Clothes by Asburn Country Corner Boutique. Tickets are \$10.00 and will be sold after the masses. For information call Mary at 905-666-4061

WEDDING ANNIVERSARY MASS

Holy Family Parish will be having a Wedding Anniversary Mass on Saturday, May 7th at 11am. Registered parishioners celebrating Milestone Wedding Anniversary in 2016 (10th, 20th, 25th, 30th, 40th, 50th, etc.) are invited to renew your vows and commitment at a special Mass to celebrate your anniversary. Families and friends are welcome. Light refreshments will be served in the hall after the mass. Call the office at 905-665-6470 to register or for more information.

HOLY FAMILY REFUGEE TEAM

Holy Family Refugee Update - Our Refugee family from the Ghanese Refugee camp have been doing well and send their most gracious and appreciative Easter greetings. The Syrian refugee exodus has considerably slowed down the processing of other refugees in other foreign countries. However, with the requested help and support from our local Whitby MPP, we have been able to have our Togolese Refugee family pass through their Canadian Embassy and Visa office interview that was held on February 19th 2016. Their next step is their medical examinations and final acceptance and flight to Toronto. This can be in a few further months (2-3 mths). Please pray for their protection and safe arrival. ALSO, please consult with our Refugee bulletin board just inside the parish parking lot door for further information and updates.

ITALIAN MASS

There will be an Italian Mass on Saturday, April 30, 2016 at 7pm at St. Mary of the People Church in Oshawa. The Mass will be celebrated by Don Gian Franco Lombardi.

harel ife Working wonders in our neighbourhoods...

"I would like to take this opportunity to encourage the community of Peel to be a part of the healing journey with Catholic Family Services of Peel-Dufferin (CFSPD). It's a great organization that demonstrates care, support and compassion toward our well-being and healing processes. Since I began with this agency, it has been a transformational experience. I have gained so much knowledge and insight about myself and others and have made great friends and enjoy meeting new people. I would like to thank ShareLife and CFSPD for allowing me this opportunity to be part of their family and am very grateful for all the services they provided for me and the community at large."

—Debbie, a client of the CFSPD Sistering program.

Next Sunday April 17, 2016 is Sharelife Sunday!

SSVP POOR BOX

We would like to thank all the Parishioners here at Holy Family for their continued support with donations for weekly contributions to our Poor Box. Please give generously and support the poorest in our society.

> "For I was hungry and you gave me food, I was thirsty and you gave me, drink A stranger and you welcomed me." Mathew 25:35

FREE ESTATE PLANNING SEMINAR

"Give it to your Family not the Government"

3 Expert Guest Speakers talk about:

Funeral, Estate, Taxes, Probate Fees, Wealth Building, and Tax Reduction.

When: April 19th in the church hall. Time: registration 6:30pm Start 7:30pm

Space is limited so please pre-register

Call Alex 2896384946 or email: alexandersgroi@gmail.com Hors d'oeuvres and refreshments provided.

HOLY FAMILY LEGION OF MARY

The Legion of Mary, Our Mother of Good Counsel Praesidium, will be doing a pilgrimage to The Martyr's Shrine, one of the HOLY DOOR locations on May 14, 2016. If you are interested to join us, please let us know by April 24, 2016 kindly contact Nancy @ (289) 388-7240 or (905) 666-8471.



Ottawa - Thursday May 12, 2016 Buses departing from Whitby - Holy Family Parish Time to be advised - Reserved seats \$25 For more information or to reserve: (905) 668-3218 or (905) 668-7292.



Totus Tuus July 25 - 29 2016



Registration is now open for Totus Tuus Summer Camp at Holy family! Registration forms can be found at the back of the Church and returned to the to the drop box at the back of the Church anytime or contact Youth Minister Rebecca Morgan at youthministry@holyfamilywhitby.ca.

Final registration and fee deadline is Tuesday May 31st 2016. More info about Totus Tuus can be found on the registration packages at holyfamilyoryouthministry.weebly.com

Volunteers Needed!

We need adult and student volunteers to help us run Tutus Tuus summer camp at Holy Family this year! Volunteers are needed for the day and evening programs, but can have a flexible schedule. If you are interested in having an integral role in the faith journey of our youth please sign up at the back of the Church and Rebecca will contact you. Any high school students who volunteer will receive community service hours. More information will come upon sign-up, and an information meeting will follow (date

Please direct any questions to our Youth Minister Rebecca at youthministry@holyfamilywhitby.ca



• July 22-24 2016 (UOIT Campus) High school teens

Steubenville Toronto

· A powerful conference of evangelization, full of of faith, music, sharing, guest speakers, activities, and fun.

• July 25-29 2016 (Holy Family Parish)

• Students in grades 1-6 (9:30a-2:00p) and 7-12 (7:00p-9:00p)

· A week of fun and faith run by missionaries for youth to encournter Christ in new and engaging ways.

Totus Tuus

EDGE Camp

- · August 19-24 2016 (Camp White Pine)
- An exciting faith-filled week of summer camp for students registered in our EDGE program

• September 9-11 and 16-18 2016 (Holy Family Parish) • Sister Helena Burns will come and provide training on John Paul II's Theology of the Body

Theology

of the Body